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YEAR 6 GRADUATION ASSEMBLY 

WEDNESDAY 2:15PM 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Last week we sent home a note regarding the Year 6 Graduation Assembly. Today we have had 
further clarification in terms of what we can and cannot do in terms of COVID safe guidelines and 
the ongoing changes that schools must adhere to. 
 
We have made some slight changes so we can allow one fully vaccinated parent from each family 
safely come on site. If you intend to come to this assembly on Wednesday December 15, we 
encourage you to come a little earlier to sign in and show vaccination status. There will be a table 
set up to sign in at the Truscott Street entry from 2pm. 
 
As we have a large number of students in Year 6, we are not able to meet in the hall and safely 
have parents social distance, so we will meet on the top oval under the COLA area.  After the 
teachers have presented the students with their graduation certificates there will be an opportunity 
to have photos with family and friends before going home. 
 
The guard of honour will go ahead on Thursday after our Year 6 students have watched a slide 
show in the hall. Once again COVID rules on site here at school determine how we manage these 
events. Our Year 6 students are not to mix with other cohorts at school and therefore we have them 
waving goodbye to their peers as they walk around the school past the classrooms, then out of the 
gates.  
 
We appreciate that this is not optimal for all families, but we appreciate your support at this time. 
We must follow the Department of Education and Health guidelines for schools and although difficult 
to understand, we have tried our best to keep things as close to normal as possible.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
Toni Skinner and Year 6 teachers 
 


